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Greetings, Sons of The American Legion! 
 
Another membership year, another membership record for the Sons of The American Legion! I am 
so proud of all the work you have done at the squadron and detachment levels to ensure that we 
hit a record for membership for the fourth consecutive year! 
 
As of July 10, the SAL national membership for 2025 stands at 397,826. We are so close to hitting 
the 400,000 member mark, with July 22 being our 105% delegate strength target date. 
 
Let’s not let up now! I encourage every SAL member to continue to get those membership 
numbers up. Continue to work on those renewals. 
 
Our greatest strength, and the reason why the SAL are such an important part of The American 
Legion Family, is our strength in numbers. Let’s leave no stone unturned in finding new and 
renewing existing SAL members, and let’s leave no potential SAL member behind. 
 
Together, we can achieve so much. Let’s finish 2024-25 not just strong, but #SALStrong! 

 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Joseph Navarreté 
“ Todo es posible con Dios y Familia ” 
Everything is possible with God and Family 
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